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Date: 23rd February 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Re: Science Week | 8th – 17th March 2024 
 

To celebrate the 30th anniversary of British Science Week, the children will be taking part in lots of different Science 

activities, projects and challenges. This year’s theme is Time, as it is key to so many discoveries in science, technology, 

engineering and maths.  

To mark this occasion, we are inviting the children to dress up on Friday 15th March 2024. It can be anything Science 

related; a rainbow, DNA, a famous scientist, a dinosaur, a mad scientist, a robot, an engineer – be creative! Home-

made costumes are just as great as shop bought – please do not feel pressured to buy. Staff will take a class picture to 

upload to their class site and will send this out on MarvellousMe.  

We will also run a poster competition and award prizes for the best creations. The poster winners will then be entered 

into a UK-wide competition for the chance to win bigger rewards. All entries must be given to Miss Gabri by hand or 

via email y3teacher@wodensfield.org by Friday 22nd March 2024.  

During the week, the children will look at careers in Science and it would be lovely if parents could send in pictures 

and descriptions of their role in the Science career world (via email y3teacher@wodensfield.org). Staff will share these 

pictures in the classroom to inspire any young scientists in the making.  

Please also share any pictures of Science activities that your child/ren do at home. These will be shared in school and 

on our website. Please follow this link BSW Early Years Pack 2024 or BSW Primary Pack 2024 for ideas.  

It will be a very busy but enjoyable week, to enhance our love of Science.  

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S. Walker 
Headteacher 
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